
Proposal for bike parking enhancement at
Kingsway Parade utilising section 106 funds

As a concerned and proactive resident of the vicinity of Nags Head Hill, St. George, I wish to 
propose the utilisation of Section 106 funds from the development project (Planning 
reference: 06/05045) at 77 and 97 Nags Head Hill, for the establishment of robust bike 
parking facilities at Kingsway Parade.

Kingsway Parade, being a publicly owned open space, presents an excellent opportunity for 
enhancing bike parking which in turn encourages cycling, reduces traffic congestion, and 
contributes to a healthier, more sustainable community. The specified funds aimed at 
improving parks and open spaces within a mile radius of the mentioned development project 
can significantly contribute towards this initiative, aligning with the broader goals of promoting 
eco-friendly transportation solutions in our area.

This proposal underscores the community's need for better cycling infrastructure while making 
efficient use of available resources to create a more sustainable and accessible urban 
environment. I am hopeful that the Area Committee 4, in collaboration with other local 
stakeholders, will consider this proposal for the betterment of our local community and the 
promotion of greener transportation alternatives.

Thank you for considering this proposal.

Tom Horn
St George
Bristol


